
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

This week’s core text in Reception has been ‘The World around Me’ by Charlotte
Guillain.  The book took the children on a journey of discovery around the world -
clambering through mountains, trekking through jungles and sailing across the
seas.  The children spotted a diverse range of wildlife, amazing cities and
experienced a wide range of cultures.  They also explored landmarks!  We were
overwhelmed with the response from you, our families, in providing photos and
information about landmarks that are special to you and your children - thank
you.  During assembly today, we spoke about World Wildlife Day which is on 3rd
March.  We explored different habitats and animals that can be found in these
environments. Ask your children which countries and landmarks they have explored over the course of 

- you can also take a look at the book...
Some of them include:

Warsaw Mermaid - Poland
Zuma Rock - Nigeria  

London Eye - England
Szechenyi Chain Bridge - Budapest 

Leaning Tower of Pisa - Italy 
De Luci Fish Roundabout - Erith, England 

Bran Castle - Romania 
Gediminas Tower - Lithuania

Eiffel Tower - France
Ceremonial Taino - Puerto Rico

Axum Northern Stelae Park - Ethiopia  
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Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

Thank you to those who were able to attend our Early Writing
workshop,we hope you found it informative.

A full copy of the presentation can be found on our website.

Early Writing 
Workshop

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
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WE LOVE LEARNING
ALL AROUND THE WORLD

 

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

The children have explored the world around us
through creating structures with junk modelling,

loose parts art, large and small construction
shapes!  They have recreated so many different
landmarks that have links to their families.  The

children have also been writing labels and
sentences about their chosen landmarks!  

A special book has been created displaying all of
the children’s learning and our atrium proudly

displays their creations.  
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SAFEGUARDING

The NSPCC website has a dedicated section for parents,
carers & families which covers a wide range of issues
such as: early parenting, managing family life, friends
and relationships, supporting yourself and young people
and staying safe online.

Check out their website to read their guidance. 
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 26.2.24
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

99.17%
Neverwood Forest Class 

95.33%
Whole school, Year to date: 97.8%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK
Albie, Aarav, Jonah 

& Joshua B

Summer, Sienna,
Ethan & Anthony 

Respect 
This week we have been impressed with the children
showing respect for each other during their learning
about landmarks around the world linked to each of
their own cultures, country of birth and places that
are special to them.  

Next week is Assessment Week - teachers will be
reviewing children’s progress in readiness for
discussion with you at parents evening later in the
term. 
4th March - Our Chair of Trustees will be visiting.
6th March - One of our parent LAC governors will
be visiting.
7th March - WORLD BOOK DAY - Look out for our
teachers who will be dressed for the occasion.  We
will be marking this event throughout the day! 
8th March - British Science Week begins - look out
for some activities on Showbie! 
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COMMUNITY  

Are you registering your
stamps?

15th March 2024
We will be participating in Red Nose Day
in aid of Comic Relief and invite everyone
to come to school dressed in RED.

Suggested donation £1   
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PTFA NEWS  

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date
with all our latest news!

Our school would appreciate any help and support you
can offer!  We have been busy sourcing some of these

items which will be used across the school, Forest School
and the allotment - can you help?  Do you know anyone
or a company that would donate some of these items?

Pallets

Water 
Butt

Gardening 
tools - adult &

children

Logs - 
various 

sizes

Cable Drums

Compost Bin

Outdoor plants 

Compost

Trellis

Tyres 
Other items

include:
Bamboo
Willow

Watering cans
Buckets/Spades

https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

